
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: September 30, 2021 
 
TO: Chair, Finance & Administrative Committee 
 
FROM: Carl Kirar, Director of Facility & Construction Services 
 
RE: Award of Statement of Interest #21119 – Consolidated 911 & Emergency Operations Center 
 
 

 In March of 2020 a strategic prioritization list was presented by Facility and 
Construction Services to Countywide Stakeholders.   This ranking was reviewed 
and confirmed by the Lake County Board in June of 2021. 

 Planning for a Consolidated 911 & Emergency Operations Center was identified 
as the #2 priority on this list. 

 The Consolidated 911 & Emergency Operations Center will provide co-location 
space for Lake County 911, Emergency Management Agency (EMA) and the 
Emergency Telephone Systems Board (ETSB) as well as Consortium Partners. 

 The facility will be designed in alignment with industry best practices for security, 
redundancy, and flexibility and will focus on Lake County’s Strategic Goal of 
promoting a sustainable environment through energy and operational 
efficiencies. 

 The design contract provides services up to and including, the development of 
biddable construction drawings.  This agreement also provides an option to add 
construction administration and commissioning services in the pre-negotiated 
amount of $732,432 should Lake County appropriate full construction funding.  

 The project design is scheduled to complete at the end of 2022. 
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